
Q1)  What is the timeline for this process? 
A:  The first application is dependent on plant growth, but usually in mid/late May to early June.  If you 
are interested in having your area around your dock included please sign up by April 20  
 
Q2)  Why is this being done? 
A:  Due to dense aquatic plant growth some property owners have a very difficult time accessing the 
main navigation lanes from their dock.  These targeted controls are being done to allow riparian owners 
to navigate to/from their dock. 
 
Q3)  Why do I need to sign up? 
A:  It is easier for the DNR and applicator company to have a single contact for permitting and project 
management rather than dealing with multiple individual permits or projects. 
 
Q4)  How much area can I have targeted by my property? 
A:  Each landowner is typically allowed a single 30-ft wide area next to their pier and from the shoreline 
to the end of their pier.  Length depends on how long your pier is.  There is some wiggle room to go out 
past your pier if the main navigation lane does not abut the end of your pier.  
 
Q5)  What if I want an access area but don't have a pier, can I be included? 
A:  Yes.  Please mark the access area so it is easily visible for the applicator from the water.  Surveyors 
tape tied to trees, posts, or laths works well. 
 
Q6)  What if I have more than one pier on my property, can they all be included? 
A:  Typically no - only a single 30-ft wide access area is allowed. 
 
Q7)  What products will be used? 
A:  A mix of products with the active ingredients copper, diquat, and/or flumioxazin.  More information 
on these ingredients can be found on the DNR's chemical fact sheets 
here:  https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/topic/lakes/plants/factsheets 
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